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COVID-19 UPDATES
At E. & J. Gallo Winery, the health and wellbeing of our employees, suppliers, 
customers and community is our top priority. We’re in this together and now more 
than ever, it’s important we stay connected.

We are continuing to operate and have implemented several protocols and 
measures to provide a safe work environment for our employees and our 
suppliers. Our decision making is based on our company values, government 
directives, and guidance from the CDC and other health officials. 

• Providing our employees with in-house produced 
hand sanitizer.

• Exercising social distancing in our facilities, 
breakrooms and our shift change meetings.

• Implementing safe distances in our shipping & 
receiving areas.

• Frequently cleaning public areas and high touch 
surfaces.

• Prohibiting communal food sharing. 
• Conducting all interviews via video technology and all 

supplier meetings are being held virtually.
• Offering remote and flexible work schedules where 

possible.

STEPS WE’VE TAKEN

WE ALL PLAY A 
ROLE

All of us must do our part to slow the spread of 
COVID-19: 
• Wash your hands frequently or use hand sanitizer.
• Cover coughs and sneezes.
• Maintain safe social distances.
• Most importantly stay home if you are sick or 

have any symptoms of an illness. 
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SUPPORTING OUR COMMUNITIES AND EACH OTHER
Gallo is honored to help our community by providing 
hand sanitizer to our employees and to the 
Stanislaus County Office of Emergency Services 
who is distributing to those with the greatest need.

To our colleagues working tirelessly on the 
production lines and in our distributors, along with 
our sales & operations teams keeping stores 
supplied and merchandised, we appreciate you! To 
everyone serving our community, our deepest thanks 
for your commitment.

KEEPING YOUR GLASS HALF FULL
Whether hosting a virtual happy hour with 
friends, or gathering around your family 
dinner table with a bottle of wine, we’re 
honored to play a small part in keeping 
your glass half full. 
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